
From: <ncatdec012020@pzgipa.com>

To: <ap@ncat.nsw.gov.au>

Cc: <ncatdec012020@pzgipa.com>

Sent: 9/04/2022 5:15 PM

Subject: URGENT re sound recordings NCAT Appeal Panel 2022/00036436-001 - Peter 
Zonnevylle v Secretary, Department of Education - Generic Correspondence

To whom it may concern.

1. I request that you use the current credit I have with NCAT to provide

   payment for the two sound recordings requested

2. I will fill in the payment refund form for the outstanding balance

A. This credit was caused by your error,not mine

B. The CAT Act requires "quick,cheap,minimal formality" principles

    The above is consistent with these principles

C. I DO NOT WANT TO MAKE INTERNET PAYMENTS.

    THERE ARE HIGHER RISKS ASSOCIATED WITH INTERNET TRANSACTIONS

D. I REQUIRE THESE SOUND RECORDINGS URGENTLY.

    THEY HAVE BEEN UNREASONABLY DELAYED.

    THE ALLEGED CORRUPT WESTGARTH STATED THAT "DELAYS WITH RECORDING

    ACCESS COULD BE ADDRESSED BY REQUESTING URGENT ACCESS"

    (DESPITE THE FACT THAT PERMITTING PERMISSION TO RECORD THE PROCEEDINGS

     WOULD BE QUICKER,CHEAPER & WITH FAR LESS FORMALITY THAN THIS PROCESS)

E. I DO NOT WANT TO DOWNLOAD SOUND RECORDINGS

    I. WE HAVE EXPERIENCED BIG PROBLEMS TRYING TO DOWNLOAD

       LARGE FILES

    II. I DO NOT WANT MY PRIVATE DETAILS TO BE ASSOCIATED WITH

        ANY DOWNLOADING WEBSITE / APPLICATION

I await your earliest response

Sincerely

Peter Zonnevylle

victim of NCAT misconduct / alleged corruption
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On 2022-04-08 00:34, ap@ncat.nsw.gov.au wrote:

Please find attached document: Generic Correspondence, and other related attachment(s). 

DISCLAIMER: This email message, including any attachments, is intended for the individual or entity to whom it is 

addressed and may contain information that is confidential, privileged and/or exempt from disclosure under 

applicable law. If you have received this email in error you must not disclose or use the information in it. Please 

delete the email and any copies and notify the sender. Confidentiality or privilege are not waived or lost by reason of 

the mistaken delivery to you. Views expressed in this message are those of the individual sender, and are not 

necessarily the views of the Department of Communities and Justice. The Department accepts no liability for any loss 

or damage arising from the use of this email or attachments and recommends that the recipient check this email and 

any attached files for the presence of viruses. 
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